Pensilva Primary School Newsletter .

To Live, To Love, To Learn email: secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk, www.pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk



Friday 27th May 2022







Jubilee fever arrived at Pensilva school today! The children have had a great day learning about the Platinum jubilee, the Queen's reign and have taken part in lots of activities and craft making including party hats and place mats. A great 'street party' had by all in the afternoon! Enjoy the half term and Jubilee bank holiday!

Pensilva Primary School have entered into the village Scarecrow competition.

You will be able to see our entry through the school gates over the half term week. We hope she makes you smile.

Thank you to pupils in Buzzards for making her and her furry friend. A lso a big thank you to Nicole P's parents who helped us out with straw!





Monday 6th June—children return to school

Friday 10th and Monday 13th June—INSET days. School closed

Friday 22nd July—last day of term

Monday 25th July-INSET day. School closed

Tuesday 26th July—Platinum Jubilee (taken in lieu of 3rd June). School closed

Attendance

Wrens 91% Doves 96.79% Puffins 95.26% Buzzards 92.76%